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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

MONDAY  18th December 2006
QUESTION NO. 5
Question:  Councillor J. Neville
"To ask the Manager to arrange a meeting between members of the Board of Partas (Tallaght Village) and Council Officials with a view to discussing a possible land swap between Partas and this Council. Such a land swap could involve the provision of additional community facilities as outlined in our recently adopted Master Plan and could this issue be a headed item for the next relevant Area Committee Meeting?"
Reply:

The Partas Site at Tallaght Village forms part of the Village Green and Blessington Road Precinct in the Local Area Plan. The Plan includes the following guidelines for this area: ‘The Blessington Road area should have more of a residential focus with supporting commercial uses that serve the local community’

The nature and extent of the Community facilities envisaged for the Area would need to be clarified prior to any particular site being designated for that purpose. 
In the meantime, the Board of Partas will be contacted to establish its proposals for the future of the site and whether it has any plans or need to acquire other lands in the County. A report on the matter will be presented to a future meeting of the Area Committee once the position has been clarified.
